
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC OFFICIALS  
(ELECTED OR APPOINTED)  

ATTENDING A MEET AND GREET RECEPTION FOR  
CITY MANAGER CANDIDATES 

ON 
TUESDAY, JUNE 5, 2018  

 
The Public is Hereby Noticed that elected and appointed city officials will be 
attending a Meet and Greet Reception of the City Manager Candidates on Tuesday, 
June 5, 2018 from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM at City Hall Council Chambers, located at 
109 East Olive Street; Bloomington, IL 61701. This reception is open to the public 
to come out and meet the final candidates for the City Manager position. 
 
Please feel free to contact the City Clerk Office at (309) 434-2240 from 8:00 AM to 
5:00 PM should you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice. 
 
 
      
Cherry L. Lawson, C.M.C. 
City Clerk 
 
Posted:  Thursday, May 31, 2018 
   


